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After more than 15 years on the market, Hirschmann has announced the discontinuation of
products based on Classic software. These include RSx0, MICE, OCTOPUS Classic, and some

variants of the MACH10x range. Last order date is 31st December 2023, with technical

support available until 30th June 2029.

The discontinuation announcement containing full information is available here:
https://www.belden.com/dfsmedia/f1e38517e0cd4caa8b1acb6619890f5e/15202-source/pdn
-overview-letter-discontinuation-hirschmann-12-global-en
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